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Mersey Drive rocks! Key Stage 2 Performance - Minotaur 

 A big WELL DONE to our  fabulous Year 6  pupils and to all KS2  pupils who  made us all so proud with their 

outstanding performance of Minotaur. 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to a making it an amazing performance! 

 
Goodbye and Good Luck to all Year 6 pupils.  

You have been amazing and we will miss you!  

                             

                                                     

Keeping Healthy: Sports Day Fun! 

 

Year 3 had great fun 

practising different 

skipping techniques with 

our coach Danielle. They 

‘aimed high’, ending the 

session with a skipping 

challenges. 

 

Early Years 

pupils have 

been enjoying 

the outdoors! 

They  had a 

great sports 

day and then 

went on a 

bug hunt on 

their welly 

walk! 
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Rigby Bear   

Attendance 

Award  

winners 

Awarded weekly to the class with  best attendance 

Last Week 

On time            

Here                     

Everyday                  
Ready                                 

On time      

 This Week 

On time         

Here                                

Everyday                   

Ready   

On time 

VIP’s 

Pupils who have been noticed for their excellent behaviour at lunchtimes 

Last Week 

                 FSU- Ava      Y4-  Skyla 

                 Y1-  Eden     Y5- Charlie 

                 Y2- Mia         Y6- Noah 

                 Y3- Curtis      Hive- Madison 

This Week 

            FSU- Freddie         Y4-  Skyla-Rae  

             Y1- Sara               Y5-  Jamie 

             Y2- Emily              Y6-  Charlie 

             Y3- Kartar            Hive- Gracie 

Pupils are awarded team points for aiming high and making good choices in school. Pupils can earn points for good 

work or behaviour, or to acknowledge outstanding effort or acts of kindness in school. On Thursday lunchtimes, Year 6 

Team Captains are responsible for collecting points and then sharing the results in Friday’s Celebration Assembly. 

This week’s winning team is GREEN with 671! 

 

Class Teachers 2022/23 

Year Group Teacher 

Nursery Mrs Mistry 

Reception Mrs Marriott-Moncrieffe 

Year 1 Mrs Reed/Mrs Kenyon  

Year 2 Miss Meek 

Year 3 Mrs McLoughlin 

Year 4 Miss Thompson 

Year 5 Mr Oliver 

Year 6 Mr Hodgkiss 

The Hive  Mrs Rhodes 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 3 THE HIVE 

Thank you and goodbye: 

Miss Smith, Mrs Steadman, Miss Maher. We wish you well in the future! 

 

A BIG thank you to all parents/carers for your support throughout the year! 

On behalf of all staff and governors I would like to wish you a happy and safe summer 

holiday. 

School will re-open on Monday 5th September 
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